
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/carer 

 
Flu Nasal Spray Vaccination  -  Year R  through Year 11 

 
The above vaccination is being offered to all school aged children up to and including Yr 11s.  

The allocated date for the vaccination to be administered to pupils attending Plymouth and 

Exeter bases is Friday 1st October 2021. 
 

All parent/carers should type the following link in to a device to register, no later than 

Thursday 23rd September 2021https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2021/devon.  

 
If you don’t register by this date your child may not be able to receive the vaccination on 

the allocated date, but will instead be offered to attend a local Community Centre on an 
alternative date.  You will still need to complete the consent form online. 

 
Should you have any issues with the above link please call: 0300 247 0082 which is the 

contact for Virgin Care Services Ltd who are administering the vaccine. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Mr M Bindon 

Head Teacher  
ACE Schools Multi Academy Trust 

 


